
Habitat for Humanity of Greater Sacramento is 
bringing Rock the Block to Bryte/Broderick!

Home Repairs l Community Projects l Community Cleanup

This October 7-8th, Rock the Block is coming to the Bryte/Broderick  
neighborhood of West Sacramento in Yolo County! 

Habitat for Humanity is excited to partner with the residents of Bryte and 
Broderick, other community organizations, and the City of West Sacramento in 

completing home repairs, community projects, and a community clean-up in this 
beautiful and historic area of West Sacramento.

Visit HabitatGreaterSac.org/RockBryteBroderick to:

- learn how to apply to have your home repaired or beautified during Rock the Block 
- suggest a community investment project or partnership in Bryte/Broderick
- explore volunteer opportunities for this year’s event

OspreyTree Foundation

Thank you to our Inaugural Rock the Block Bryte/Broderick 2022 sponsors!

Applications due by: Friday, September 2nd

http://HabitatGreaterSac.org/RockBryteBroderick

